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Hi 

 
On behalf of Hopeland Community Association, I wish to advise we are very happy for 
the Reserve’s 19197 (Lot 1) and 24162 (Lot 1285) to be named the 
“Ivy Muller Reserve”. 

Thank you. 

(Treasurer) 
Hopeland Community Association. 

 
From: 
Sent: Tuesday, 19 November 2024 11:25 AM 
To: 
Subject: Hopeland Community Association 

 
Hi  , 

 
I hope you are well. 

 
I have received the application from Mr Mike Muller to name the Reserve’s 19197 (Lot 1) 
and 24162 (Lot 1285) ‘Ivy May Muller Reserve’ however I would suggest ‘Ivy Muller 
Reserve’ as it is more concise and easier to recall. 

 
Can you please provide a comment by reply email that I can possibly include in the report 
to council at the January OCM. 

 
Thank you, 



 
Senior Property Officer 
+61 8 9526 1111 
Shire of Serpentine Jarrahdale 
www.sjshire.wa.gov.au 
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